
Artistic Director Report - September 15, 2019 

Music Rehearsals are going well.  


The plan is to have all rehearsal tracks uploaded by next week. 


Small group numbers will be announced September 23.


Tracy is doing a great job as accompanist. 


Respectfully submitted by Kyle Weary, Artistic Director, September 15, 2019


